
I write in connection with your request for information which was received by the Office of 
the Police & Crime Commissioner on 26 March 2015. I note you seek access to the 
following information: 
 
A list of FOIA Requests considered “Vexatious” that resulted in you not providing 
information. 
Vexatious includes requests that;  

• clearly does not have any serious purpose or value 

• is designed to cause disruption or annoyance 

• has the effect of harassing the public authority 

• can otherwise fairly be characterised as obsessive or manifestly 
unreasonable. 

 
I can confirm the Office of the Police & Crime Commissioner has not received any FOIA 
requests considered ‘vexatious’. 

 


